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From the Editor-in-Chief

I T IS ALL too easy to read these pages and think only about the authors who spent hours conceiving the ideas and bringing
them to us. We should not forget all those who worked behind the scenes to make this possible. In this issue, we celebrate the

ten best reviewers of 2005. They have been chosen for going the "extra TIP mile.” Some of them provided reviews rivaling short
novels, some programmed algorithms and gave suggestions, some provided other data sets for testing, and all that in the spirit of
publishing great science. This is but a small thank you for the incredibly valuable service to the community. Let us all thank the
smiling cast of characters below!

Congratulations to François, Yannick, Michael, Sina, Scott, Peyman, Armando, David, Alexis, and Luminita!
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